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Park Plaza Funded by Oregon Department of Parks & Recreation

The City of Coburg has successfully submitted and received a grant to construct a Public Plaza in Pavilion
Park. The Park & Tree Committee has worked with and engineers to create a preliminary design of the
plaza. Your input is need and appreciated as they move forward to final design. The attached
preliminary design includes ADA designs, restrooms, a water feature, picnic area, and a community
concern area. Please take the time to look at the design and submit any comments you may have no
later than February 3, 2023.



